
Dear table tennis community, 

Auckland will move to Alert Level 3 (Step 2) at 11.59p.m. on Tuesday 9th November. Auckland will 

remain at Alert Level 3 (Step 2) for at least 1 week. A review of Alert Levels will happen on Monday 

15th November.  

The Auckland table tennis stadium is closed under Alert Level 3 (Step 2). The Auckland Table Tennis 

Association will monitor NZ Government restrictions and make further announcements in due 

course.  

The Auckland Table Tennis Association has paused all stadium keyholder memberships. Stadium 

keyholder memberships will remain paused while Auckland is at Alert Level 3 (Step 2).  

Please continue to check our website for updated information: 

www.tabletennis.net.nz 

Thank you for your understanding at this time. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Shane Warbrooke 

Chief Executive Officer 

Auckland Table Tennis Association 

P.O. Box 9247, Newmarket, Auckland  1149 

Ph. +64 9 520 2291 

Mob. +64 27 2703166 

 

         


